  Second Grade News
	On Thursday, we had a great opportunity to see the Sweethearts and Heroes program. It was a wonderful program about what bullying is and how to help a person who is being bullied.  Our students learned how to be a superhero by remembering your ABCs.  A stands for “away”- try to take the person being bullied away from the situation.  B stands for “buddy”- be a buddy to the person being bullied.  C stands for “confront”- confront the bully and if you need help you can go get a friend or teacher to help you.  I hope we all learned some good lessons and the steps needed to help out our friends.

	Dr. Seuss’s birthday was on March 2nd.  We celebrated by reading some of his books and enjoying a snack of green eggs and ham.  

	[bookmark: _GoBack]Report cards went home on Thursday.  Please sign the envelope and return it to school.  All of the papers inside the envelope are for you to keep.

	 We will not be having spelling words next week.

	Important dates-
The school calendar that went home this summer shows a conference day on March 15, That is a mistake.  There will be school for students on March 15th.
March 29- Panther Pride Day- wear your school colors.

	Cursive has been going well.  So far we have learned the letters c, a, d   g, h, t, p, e, l, f, u, y, i, k, j, r, s, o, w, b, and v. We only have a few more letters to learn!

	Reading Log- Like any other skill, becoming a good reader requires a lot of practice.  Second graders are expected to read at least 15- 20 minutes each night.  Please use the chart below to record your child’s reading during the week and return it to me when completed.  Thank you.
	Date
	Mar 9
	Mar 10
	Mar 11
	Mar 12
	Mar 13
	Mar 14
	Mar 15
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